
PTA Mission Statement
The PTA at Orem Elementary School will help 
every child realize his/her full potential and 
will: Advocate - Support and speak on behalf 
of children and youth. Involve - Encourage 
positive involvement in all facets of a child's 
life. Develop - Assist in developing skills to 
raise and protect children and youth.
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(801) 610-8116 (New number)
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 Dr. Seuss Spirit Day

MARCH 2015

   Theodor S. Geisel, better 
known as Dr. Seuss, author 
of The Cat in the Hat, Green 
Eggs and Ham, and The 
Sneetches, was born on 
March 2, 1904.
    March 2 will be Dr. Seuss 
Spirit Day at OES. Cubs, 
come dressed as  
your favorite Dr.
Seuss character to
honor this one-of-a 
kind storyteller.

MARCH CALENDAR

   2 Early-Out Monday 
 Happy Birthday, Dr. Seuss!
 Storytelling Assembly, 12:20p
 2-6 Battle of the Books
   4 Spring Picture Day
 PTA Meeting, 9:30 a.m.
   9 Prof. Development (No School)  
  16 Early-Out Monday
  17   St. Patrick’s Day
 SCC Meeting, 10:45 a.m.
 Family Skate Night, 5:30-8:30p
  23 Early-Out Monday
 26 Moms & Muffins, 7:15a/7:15p 
  30 Early-Out Monday

   Props to our entire Special-Education 
team: Joyce Chirrick, Chelsea McCleve, 
Deah Daughters, and Linda Hanen.
   They do their stuff “by the student 
and by the standard,” teaching kids the 
skills they need to succeed in life, and

Best of

OES

   Dads and Doughnuts were the order of the day 
Feb. 5. Many stayed the “hole” time to read and 
have a doughnut with Dad. More photos here.

   Here are more dads and more 
doughnuts from Feb. 5 at OES.

helping more kids to 
test out of Special Ed 
than in recent memory.
You’re the Best of OES!

http://bit.ly/18g1cIm
http://bit.ly/18g1cIm


Love and Logic
  OES is bringing back classes on 
Love-and-Logic Parenting. This 
method is a way of raising children 
that teaches them to think for 
themselves to become responsible 
and prepared for the real world. 
   The five-week class will be taught 
beginning on Tuesday, March 3, 
from 7 to 9 p.m. in the Media 
Center. The cost is $30 for partici-
pants for the manual, handouts, 
and fridgies. There is also a $20 
refundable deposit for use of some 
materials.
   Call (801) 610-8116 to reserve 
your seat in the class.

Storytelling Winners 
   Kindergarten - Addilyn Whimpey
   1st Grade - Ella Madsen
   2nd Grade - Palmer Abbott
   3rd Grade - Gentrie Bradford
   4th Grade - Garrett Whimpey
   5th Grade - Kylie Sanders
   6th Grade - Mia Madsen

Cub Hub: February

   During White Ribbon Week, stu-  
dents played Twister to remember 
to tell a trusted adult if they see 
something online that that makes 
them feel all twisted up inside. 

   And Miss Conover’s first-graders 
learned about drawing techniques.
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  Love Life!

  Here are some inspiring 
words from Gordon B. 
Hinckley: “Don't be gloo-
my. Do not dwell on unkind 
things. Stop seeking out the 
storms and enjoy more fully 
the sunlight. 
   “Even if you are not hap-
py, put a smile on your face. 
Accentuate the positive. 
Look a little deeper for the 
good. Go forward in life 
with a twinkle in your eye 
and a smile on your face, 
with great and strong 
purpose in your heart. Love 
life.”
   In like manner, I've always 
been impressed by our won-
derful OES community and 
the positive example you 
are to those around you. 
   Thank you for being YOU! 
Thank you for positively af-
fecting the lives of our OES 
Cubs! 
   Keep smiling and love life! 

Make it a great day—or 
not. The choice is yours.

Miss B’s 
Monthly 
Minute    At the OES spelling bee Feb. 11, 

Collin S., right, took first, and Ashley 
F., below, took second. Congrats to all!


